
   

 

 
 
 
 
5th IPA ADRION MONITORING COMMITTEE MEETING SUMMARY 

10 July 2023, online 

 
The fifth IPA ADRION Monitoring Committee meeting took place online on 10 July 2023. The Monitoring 
Committee went on with the definition of the content of the three strategic projects that will support the 
implementation of the macro-regional governance EUSAIR, as well as some technical aspects like budget and 
overall duration.  
The expression of interest for the granting of the strategic projects shall not be open to the public but addressed to 
pre-identified partnerships only.  
 


